
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
24 September 2018 

 
First Year Team Building Evening 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 
I hope that your son/daughter has had an enjoyable first few weeks and that they are 
beginning to feel settled. Our aim in the first half term is to help them to feel comfortable 
and happy at Ripon Grammar School and to get to know their peers.  

 
In order to help the students to get to know everyone in other forms, as well as their own, 
we are having a First Year team building evening on Friday 5th October from 4.10-5.10pm 
in the Sports Hall. This is a whole year group event, organised by the Sixth Form prefects 
with the assistance of First Form tutors. Please note that any students who use a school 
bus service will need to make alternative arrangements to get home after the event. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me by email at 
lowerschool@ripongrammar.co.uk  or by telephone on 01765 602647 ext. 247. 

 
We hope to see all First Year students there and that they have an enjoyable afternoon. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss A Hoskins 
Head of Lower School 
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